
 

 

THE DEAN  

OF THE FACULTY OF  PHYSICS,  

ASTRONOMY AND APPLIED 

 COMPUTER SCIENCE 

Address:  Prof. St. Łojasiewicza St. 11, 30-348 Cracow, POLAND   

phone / fax.: 12 664 48 90  

 

 Cracow, 26-th March, 2017  

THE RECTOR 

of the Jagellonian University 

announces a competition for  

A POSTDOC POSITION  

in the Institute of Physics   

at the Faculty of Physics, Astronomy and Applied Computer Science                                      

in the field of theoretical physics  

 

 Eligible candidates must meet the requirements in art. 109, which was established in 

27.07.2005 — the Law on Higher Education (Dz. U. nr 164, poz. 1365), and meet the following 

qualification criteria:  
 

• have a Ph.D. degree in physics, 

• have a documented scientific achievements,  

• possess the knowledge of quantum mechanics and field theory at the university level, 

• have basic experience in numerical calculations and/or similar in applications of  symbolic, 

algebraic programs, 

• -in the case of acceptance, the Jagiellonian University will be their only place of employment.  

 

Successful applicant will be hired from the funds of the NCN Grant “Nonperturbative studies of  

quantum field theories with gauge symmetry” — UMO-2016/21/B/ST2/01492. The employment is 

expected to last for three years, that is until the  end of the grant, and does not carry any teaching duties. 

The candidate’s obligation will consist of carrying the research foreseen in the above project.  

 

The job may start in the summer 2017,  but not later than 1 October, 2017.  

 

Interested candidates should e-mail the project leader (Jacek.Wosiek@uj.edu.pl) the following documents:  

 

1. application together with the letter of intent,  

2. curriculum vitae containing the information about research carried up to date  and about other 

scientific achievements, 

3. list of publications as well as  that of conference lectures and talks,  

4. at least two recommendation letters, sent to the above address by the applications deadline given 

below.  

Other, more detailed, informations about the position may be received upon the request from prof. Jacek 

Wosiek.  

 

Prior to signing the contract, accepted candidate will have to provide the Secretary of the Director of the 

Institute of Physics with the complete set of documents required for employment at the Jagellonian University. 

 

The deadline for submitting applications is: 15 May, 2017. 

 

Z upoważnienia 

Rektora Uniwersytetu Jagiellońskiego 


